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In the current economic climate, Rayleigh Town Council realises that any 
increase in the council tax bills will be unwelcome.  The Council has worked 
hard to keep the town council’s precept as low as possible.  The council have 
absorbed many price increases such as the cost of utilities and suppliers 
suƯering high inflation and increases in national insurance contributions for 
staƯ, by using some of the council reserves.  

As a result, there is an increase for Rayleigh Town Council element on your 
council tax bill.  The average band D household will only pay £15.74 more a 
year,  a total of £54.18per annum (£1.05 per week) for Rayleigh Town.  This 
amount remains one of the very lowest of the 13 Parishes of Rochford 
District. 

Having recently taken over responsibility for the John Fisher playing field 
from Rochford District Council, Rayleigh Town Council have also had to 
make additional financial provision for the maintenance and upkeep of this 
open space and play area.  Equally, we are committed to providing the very 
well-supported community projects such as Trinity Fair, Christmas lights, 
floral displays and supporting the remembrance parade  to name a few, 
together with supporting and encouraging lots more community projects in 
the future. 

Rayleigh Town Council are passionate about their residents and will 
continue to strive to keep our Town thriving and vibrant.   Whilst aiming to 
provide good value for money.   

 

 


